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To the referring GP:
Thank you for supporting this individual to access what we believe is an innovative and essential mental health service targeted to engage remote and disadvantaged individuals to provide them with a high-quality psychiatric assessment and treatment plan.
Our service provides an item 291 assessment utilising confidential video and/or telephone (including provision for the use of a satellite phone if required) to reach even the most isolated areas of Australia as our service is not limited by geographic boundaries.
The individual must have a valid Medicare number which will be utilised to Bulk Bill people (currently over the age of 18) who have a health care card, otherwise to access Medicare rebates with an out-of-pocket fee of $150.
Please direct the referral to:
Dr Alan Wragg MB, BS; FRANZCP; Cert. Child Psych.
Consultant Child, Adolescent & Adult psychiatrist
Doctor in a Box
Office G3C, Corporate One Building
84 Hotham Street
PRESTON Vic. 3072
help@doctor-in-a-box.com

With the consent of the patient, we will forward you a summary of the outcome for your ongoing management and/or records.

Best wishes,

Alan

Ex-Director of Rehabilitation, Central East Area Mental Health Service
Ex-Director of Rehabilitation, Northern Area Mental Health Service
Ex-Principal Psychiatrist, Northern Mallee Child and Youth Mental Health Service
Founding Director, Sage Health – Australia

NB: Please direct all communication via email as we are unable to manage incoming messages via multiple media.
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